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Headteacher's Welcome 

 

It was a huge pleasure to welcome so many families and friends at our Outdoor Ed open 

evening on Monday evening. Opportunities to connect and network with our school community 

are always hugely valuable and I hope everyone who attended enjoyed all aspects of the 

evening. Another opportunity to connect with the school community has arrived in the form of 

a Family Fun Day hosted by one of our parents and a powerful advocate for young people with 

additional needs. Please see the flyer attached for full details and I look forward to seeing as 

many people as possible on Saturday 24th May.  

David Braybrooke - Headteacher 



 



Easter Activities 

 



 



 



Key Stage 3 



 



This week Lewis class have been practising their road crossing skills using instructions in English. 

The students were able to read their instructions and follow the steps to be able to cross over 

the road safely and with ease. 

 

 

 



 

Key Stage 4 

March Fixture: Multi-Schools League - St. Andrews vs. Ivy House School 

The March fixture of the Multi-Schools League saw an exciting and high-scoring table cricket 

match between St. Andrews and Ivy House School. Both teams gave it their all, showing great 

skill and determination throughout the game. 

In an exhilarating contest, Ivy House School emerged victorious with a final score of 84 to 64. 

The match was packed with action, with both teams displaying their talent and sportsmanship.  

A special mention must go to the young leaders who played an integral role in making the event 

a success. These dedicated students took charge of setting up the match, running the event 

smoothly, and supporting their peers with encouragement and guidance. Their leadership and 

teamwork ensured that everything ran efficiently and helped create a positive, supportive 

environment for all participants. 

Every learner involved from both schools showed great character, sportsmanship, and resilience. 

This match not only demonstrated the competitive spirit of the Multi-Schools League but also 

highlighted the power of collaboration and community among the schools. 

Congratulations to Ivy House School on their win, and well done to both teams for an 

unforgettable match!  

The Glens 

This week in the awesome Skye class, we have been looking at the sequence of brushing teeth. 

Students used their own brushes, as well as using large model teeth to display their skills. 



Brilliant work Skye students!... keep smiling bright! 

The Highlands 

 

Students in the Highlands very much enjoyed the outdoor ed evening held on Monday. Students 

enjoyed exploring the different activities including roasting marshmallows and making leaf 

crafts! 

In class, Jura have been finessing their fine motor skills to improve their independence and to 

make steps to achieve their EHCP physical and sensory targets. Students have been doing 

activities such as using tweezers to pick up shapes submerged in jelly, threading and buttering 

their own bread for a sandwich. 

Taransay have been using their creative thinking skills this week to make dream catchers and 

boats. For our topic work on the modern world, students have been exploring the 2000’s! 

Students have used their critical thinking skills to recall information and enjoyed making their 

own noughties dream catchers. For team challenge this week, students have used their problem 

solving skills to make their own boats and tested them on water to see if they float or sink. 



Iona class have been continuing their learning on the Eat Well plate by matching food from 

different food groups to the correct portion on the plate. Students have shown fantastic 

independence while completing their work. 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 Therapy Input 



 



A group from Campus access a sensory integration session on Wednesdays. They have access to 

all the OT equipment as well as some 1:1 interventions with staff. 

This week, we focused on core strengthening when on the therapy ball. We completed activities 

such as a fishing game while rolling over the top of a ball, engaging our midline by sitting on a 

therapy ball and leaning over to move beans bags from side to side.   

 



 

 



 

 



Residential Department 



 



Another busy week in residential. On Monday students enjoyed attending the D of E Outdoor 

Evening. They were able to socialise and toast marshmallows around the camp fire, look at tents, 

and explore various forest school based crafts.  

All residential students also attended Residential Voice. Every half term the Head of Care chairs 

the meeting and regular agenda items are discussed in this forum. Topics include fire safety, 

evacuation procedures, residential rules, activity plans, staff and student updates, 'WOW 

moment' winners or any grumbles they might have about residential. Students are helped and 

encouraged to contribute as much as they wish. 

Another fantastic week at karate too! 

 

1 - Another big thankyou to John Johnston and the team for our Inclusive karate sessions. 



SEN United: Upcoming football matches 

 



 



Free breakfast event at Key College 19th March 

 



Autism & ADHD workshops for parents Jan-April 2025  

 

Family Hub Derby - What's on Guide - January to April 2025: 

https://www.derby.gov.uk/media/derbycitycouncil/contentassets/documents/communityandliv

ing/familyhubs/whats-on-guide-jan-april-2025.pdf 

https://www.derby.gov.uk/media/derbycitycouncil/contentassets/documents/communityandliving/familyhubs/whats-on-guide-jan-april-2025.pdf
https://www.derby.gov.uk/media/derbycitycouncil/contentassets/documents/communityandliving/familyhubs/whats-on-guide-jan-april-2025.pdf


School Fundraiser: Emma and Sarah are running 10k! 

 

 

Emma and Sarah (and hopefully more of the St Andrew's team) are bravely running the 

Carsington 10k on 21st June 2025 to raise money for sensory integration equipment for 

students at St Andrew's. We are very excited to support them and cheer them on! 

If you would like to support Emma and Sarah and raise money for a great cause, their 

GoFundMe link is below: 

https://gofund.me/db669786  

https://gofund.me/db669786


 

We wish them both the best of luck! 

School Term and Holiday Dates 

 

Contact Us 

St Andrew's Academy 

St Andrew's View 

Breadsall Hilltop 

Derby 

DE21 4EW 

Tel: (01332) 832746 

Email: standrews.admin@sas.set.org 

mailto:standrews.admin@sas.set.org
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